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From: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal <garwin.yip@noaa.gov>


Sent: Sunday, May 26, 2019 11:47 PM


To: Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal


Cc: Maria Rea


Subject: Re: ROC LTO Draft BiOp LCM Section


Thanks, Cathy. Some thoughts in track changes.


-Garwin-

_____________


Garwin Yip


Water Operations and Delta Consultations Branch Chief


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region


U.S. Department of Commerce


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


Office: 916-930-3611


Cell: 916-716-6558


FAX: 916-930-3629


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


On Fri, May 24, 2019 at 11:45 PM Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal <cathy.marcinkevage@noaa.gov>


wrote:


Garwin and Maria --

For your review I've attached the subject document. It is also on the server.


This has been reviewed by Rosalie and Noble, but I don't think that Garwin has had a close read yet.


Thanks -

Cathy
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